
 
 

Michael Wich , Chair 
ICC Nominating Committee 
Honored Committee Members 
 
Re: Support for David Spencer candidate for President Committee 
 
 
As President of the New York State ICC Northern Adirondack Chapter, I’m proud to 
announce our members have made the decision to unanimously endorse Mr. David 
Spenser for the position of ICC President. 
We have identified that good decisions need to be coupled with good timing. David 
Spencer carefully planned for his time on the ICC Executive Board. He planned his own 
personal time so that he would be able to devote that private time for the benefit of the 
members. 
It is now our time to support his decision to advance to the position of ICC President. 
We acknowledge his devotion to the membership with our pledge of admiration for his 
current accomplishments on behalf of this membership driven organization. We now 
look forward to Mr. Spenser bringing his history and experiences as a single member to 
the position of ICC President. We view this election to be perfectly timed so that the 
members interests will be expressed by a President who embodies what it’s like to be a 
member. Yes, we 100% support his offer of giving us (the members) his time. We do so 
knowing his time in office will be of benefit to 100% of the members. David Spenser is 
that true “one of a kind” example of member needed leadership. Always positive. 
Always understanding. Most importantly, always true to his word. We know that 
elevating candidate David Spenser will elevate us all. To that end we promote candidate 
David Spenser for the position of ICC President. Sent in support of an election that will 
elevate us all. 
All in for Spenser! 
 
 
 
 
James E Morganson 
President Northern Adirondack Code Officials Association 
 


